
 

 

 
 

 

September 28, 2023 

 

 

Ian McKilligan 

6200 Prairie Ridge Rd 

Ames, IA 50014 

 

 

Dear Ian McKilligan: 

 

I am writing to acknowledge the receipt of $5,000 donated to the Gilbert Intermediate School Lego 

League. 

 

Please contact my office at 515-232-3740 if you have any questions regarding this letter. 

 

Thank you for your generosity. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Katie Enfield 

Accounting Specialist 

Gilbert Community School District 

103 Mathews Drive 

Gilbert, IA 50105 

 

 

 


